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Join us for the next professional development seminar in this year’s series…
______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
[image: ]Pam Harris
Building Powerful Numeracy
For Middle and High School Educators
Thursday, November 2, 2017
Registration: 8:30 a.m.-9 a.m.
Seminar: 9 a.m.-12 p.m. 
Pamela Weber Harris is the new lead author of Discovering Advanced Algebra and author of Building Powerful Numeracy for Middle & High School Students, Lessons & Activities for Building Powerful Numeracy, and Building Powerful Numeracy: A Facilitator’s Guide. A former secondary mathematics teacher, Pam currently teaches at Texas State University and is a K-12 mathematics education consultant. As secondary educators recognize, too many students struggle with basic numeracy, and this affects success in higher math. During this seminar, Pam will provide teachers with practical ways to enhance student success by reviewing the major efficient strategies that build a deeper understanding of mathematical concepts. She will also demonstrate how to implement these strategies and discuss their place with traditional algorithms.  
Middle and high school educators don’t want to miss this informative seminar!

To register, go to http://www.furman.edu/orgs/consortium and click on the registration link.
Teachers will receive renewal certification credit for attending.
These seminars are FREE to educators in Greenville County Schools!

For more information, contact (864) 294-3083 or erikah.haavie@furman.edu
[bookmark: _GoBack]
image1.png
*um Schools

N E&wtlnym





image2.jpeg




